April 25, 2014
SENT VIA E-MAIL AND U.S. MAIL

Steven V. King

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

Re:
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Avista Corporation d/b/a Avista Utilities, Dockets UE-140188/UG-140189
Dear Mr. King,

Public Counsel is filing this letter pursuant to the procedural schedule adopted by the Commission in the Prehearing Conference Order (Order 03) from the above dockets, which calls for a Public Notice Report on April 25, 2014.

Avista circulated a draft Customer Notice to Commission Staff and Public Counsel on April 22, 2014.  Staff and Public Counsel both provided suggestions with respect to the language contained in the draft Notice, and the parties conducted a telephone conference to discuss the suggestions.  Avista is currently engaging in another round of edits, which Staff and Public Counsel will receive early next week.  The Parties are working diligently with each other to finalize the Customer Notice.

Public Counsel proposes that the Commission establish a second Public Notice Report date of May 16, 2014.  There is a high likelihood that the Parties will complete the review and edits necessary to finalize the Customer Notice by that date.
Sincerely,

Lisa W. Gafken
Assistant Attorney General
Public Counsel Division
(206) 464-6595
LWG:cm 
cc:  Service List (E-mail)

      Donald T. Trotter/Brett P. Shrearer, UTC Staff Attorneys (U.S. Mail & E-mail)
